
From: Jeff Hollstien   
Sent: Wednesday, August 25, 2021 12:02 PM 
To: Chris de Nijs <Chris.deNijs@co.nevada.ca.us>; Jeff Jenkins, Craig Ferrari; Larry mazzuca  
Subject: RE: Follow-Up to Spenceville Wildlife Area Visitor Hours Issue 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Hi Chris, 
 
I wanted to inform you that I am submitting my resignation from the Commission. As I have been hoping 
for, we moved into a home in Sun City Lincoln Hills, Placer County, just this week. If you need something 
in writing please let me know. 
 
Its been a pleasure to serve on the Commission with all of you but I’m really glad to leave Grass Valley 
after over 40 years of living there. This retirement community is really nice! 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
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